First Meeting of St Ives Camera Club

April 19th 1977

A meeting was held at 7pm in St Ives School on 14th February 1977.

Those present were:

Mr C. Honey

Mr W. Thomas

Mr A.H. Wiggins

Mr A. Shrimpton

Mrs K. Jenkins

Miss M. Stevens

Mr R. Burden

Mr J. Matthews

The object of the meeting was to decide whether or not to form a Camera Club in St Ives.  St Ives already has a Cine Club but no organisation to deal with Black & White photography.  A decision was made to form such a Club to be known as the St Ives Camera Club.  Meetings to be held fortnightly at the Community Hall St Ives with the first meeting to be held on February 28th.   Mt Wiggins agreed to be Hon Sec andMiss Stevens the Treasurer.

Signed by      C.Honey.        Dated     19th April 77

The first Chairman was  Mr J. Matthews…..from Formation to April 1977…only 3 months, retired due to other commitments.

Next Chair…. Cyril Honey….followed by,  Irene Laity,   George Chapman   Geoff Hichens,  Bryan Crick.

